Please see attached the latest update letter being sent to patients on the Shielding Register.  This confirms that patients on the register should follow the same guidance as everyone else in Scotland (including specific local restrictions).

Please could you ensure that you continue to advise the Covid mailbox COVIDShielding@ggc.scot.nhs.uk of any new patients who should be on the shielding register, and anyone who no longer meets the criteria and should be removed from the list. As always, this should be done in discussion with the individual concerned. Acute hospital colleagues will likewise be continuing to keep the registers up to date. 

